



NEWSLETTER No. 28

August 2023

Faith.smith@hcps.net

WELCOME TO THE 2023-2024 SCHOOL YEAR

Welcome to the new school year.
We hope you had a relaxing
Summer break. We are looking
forward to a great year and
welcome all our new TTE staff
members, families and students!

PANTRY NEWS!

Our new pantry distribution day will be Mondays from lpm-3pm. We hope to open for our first official pantry day on 8/21/23 from lpm-3pm. Thank you to ABC News and Feeding Tampa Bay for featuring Marlin! Marlin's Magic

PLEASE JOIN OUR PTA!

2023-2024 Officers

Shaylah Dean – President

Andrea Sterbutzel – Treasurer

Morgan Wright - Secretary



Upcoming Important Dates
8/14, 8/21 & 8/28- Early
Release at 12:55pm
9/4/23 - Labor Day - No
School

PARENT RESOURCE CENTER: Please sign up to visit our Parent Resource Center this year. Please let us know ahead of time what resources we can help you with. Pre-registration is required with 24 hour advance notice. Sign up HERE

Please follow us
on <u>FACEBOOK</u> and <u>TWITTER</u>
We hope that you have already had a
chance to view our Parent Resource
Center web site for resources and
information
Parent Resource Center Web Site

BACK TO SCHOOL BASH/MEET THE TEACHER EVENT

Thank you to those of you who attended our Back To School Bash. It was so wonderful to see all our TTE families. and welcome the new families to TTE. Special thanks to the Temple Terrace Recreation Center, Boys & Girls Club, Kelly Services. Shaylah (PTA), Tampa Snow Shave Ice and the Children's Board Family Resource Center in Temple Terrace. Special thanks to Frameworks of Tampa Bay and Suhail for delivering 75 brand new backpacks full of school supplies. Special thanks to St. Catherine's Church for their donation of backpacks and supplies too.





Welcome to the 2023-2024 school year!



August 2nd, 2023

Dear Temple Terrace Elementary Families,

My name is Faith Smith, and I am your TTE Parent Liaison for the 2023-2024 school year!

My role as your Parent Liaison is to serve as a bridge of communication between Temple Terrace Elementary school and home. I will help you navigate the system, to provide information and valuable educational and community resources available, to help you with your child's academic and social success in school.

If you have any questions, concerns, or suggestions, please email me at faith.smith@hcps.net and I will try and help you in any way I can. I have also created a Parent Resource Center website which is a centralized site for you. Here is a link to the site: https://ttefamilies.wixsite.com/tteparentresources

I look forward to working together with you all during this school year and meeting you in our Parent Resource Center. I hope you and your families stay safe and healthy.

Sincerely,

Faith Smith

Faith Smith
Parent Liaison
2022 Hillsborough County Instructional Support Employee of the Year
2022 Hillsborough County School Related Employee of the Year





Photos from our Back To School Bash/Meet The Teacher Event







Photos from our Back To School Bash/Meet The Teacher Event

